
Project Update: August 2016 
 
I´ve been in the field in the last 2months. At the end, I was able to collect 99 tissue samples 
of Artibeus jamaicensis and 73 for Glossophaga soricina. I made a workshop about methods 
for studying bats for new students. And this semester I´m going to be working in the lab for 
the molecular analysis. 
 
Also I sent an abstract to participate in the North American Society for Bat Research in San 
Antonio, Texas with information of my project. I expect the University of Costa Rica can help 
me with the expenses to assist. 
 
Here I´m sending some pictures of the activities.  
 

 

 



 

 


